
5th grade students completed a 3-tier Hula Hut at
a stem station in PE

September 9th:

Yearbook pictures @ parish hall

September 10th:

School Spirit Night at Zaxby’s

for 8th grade 

September 12th:

Mid-Quarter interims

September 17th:

Middle School open house and

8th grade Parent meeting

September 17th: 

Middle School  Open House

5:30-7:30 @ classrooms

8th grade parent meeting 7:00-

8:00 pm @ Parish Hall

September 18th:

Away Basketball game @ Holy

Spirit 4:30-7:00 pm

THE HALO
Cathedral Parish School

259 St. George Street
St. Augustine, FL 32084

(904) 824-2861

A Letter from Deacon Ott

Save the Date

August 30, 2024
MISSION STATEMENT

We, the Catholic Community of
Cathedral Parish School, will be
examples of Christian teachings, will
serve others as Jesus would, will achieve
academic excellence, and put Christ first
in ALL we do.

On Wednesday, we were joined by 16 seminarians and a
priest from the major seminary in Boynton Beach for
Mass. Fr. Kevin challenged us to consider not just what
we want to do in life, but what God wants us to do. May
we all respond to God's call with trust (that God knows
and wants what's best for us), courage (to do what God
asks, even when it is hard), and generosity of spirit (in
return for how generous God is to us)!



Happy (early) Birthday Deacon Ott!
“The LORD bless you and keep you!
The LORD let his face shine upon
you, and be gracious to you! The
LORD look upon you kindly and
give you peace!” Numbers 6:24-26

Mrs. Clark’s 3rd graders practiced facts on the
iPad and spelling words with friends. 

Mrs. Tibbits class all about me
project

We would like to thank the Reuther Family for
their very generous donation and 3 CPS dads,
Johnny Rogero, Chris Vogel, and Matt Hoppe.

Without them we could not have done the parking
lot project. 

VPK students having fun at
recess time



Date: Friday, September 27, 2024

SOCCER CHALLENGE
Boys and Girls Ages 9-14

(Eligibility determined by age as of September 1, 2024) 

Hosted by:

Local Knights of Columbus councils have sponsored the Soccer Challenge all across the country for boys and girls
from the ages of 9 to 14 to provide an athletic outlet and encourage the values of sportsmanship and healthy
competition. Kids compete within their own gender and age and demonstrate the most important skill in soccer –
shooting accuracy on the penalty kick. The competition starts at the CPS level and then to district, regional and state
competitions. 

DATE Friday, September 27, 2024

Times
Player registration: 11:45am
Competition: 12:15pm -- 2:15pm 
Awards: Immediately following competition

Location
Cathedral Parish School Gymnasium
259 Saint George Street 
St. Augustine, FL  32084

Cost Free! – No Entry Fee, Just bring Smiles and have FUN!

Eligibility Open to all CPS boys and girls ages 9–14 (as of September 1, 2023).  Proof of age required
and must be present when competition begins.

Entry /signup

Recommended pre-signup, but not required. Players can sign up the day of the event from
11:45am - 12:15pm at the check-in table.  (registration will close promptly at 12:15pm) 
The Official Entry Form requires parental consent.  Bring a parent to sign form and validate
proof of age!

Pre-registration form Please reserve a spot for your child / children and complete the register form for each child.

Questions CPS: Coach Chris Rutherford crutherford@cpsschool.org
Knights of Columbus: Mr Andrew Butts 571-246-6253

Competition rules See Knights of Columbus Council 611 Cathedral Basilica of St Augustine Soccer
Challenge Rules

Qualifier
Winners in each age bracket will be awarded a Knights of Columbus soccer ball and
advance to the Regional Championship Saturday November 9th at a location to be
announced.



Hello,
 
The Sisters of St. Joseph of St. Augustine have started an
educational/career development program. It is called the St.
Joseph Neighborhood Center program, and it is specifically
for single working mothers whose incomes are just above the
poverty line. The participants are mentored and supported as
they take classes, earn certifications, and obtain on the job
training and they are paid for it. This program is a great way
for these women to earn a higher wage rate and improve the
lives of their families. Our website is www.sjncfl.org.
 
If you know of a woman who might be a good fit for the
program, please let me know or give her to our website
information. Also, if you know of a Business Owner who
would like to employ a participant after she completes the
program, please contact me.
 
Together we can improve the lives of these women and their
children. Thank you.
 
Kristin Paul
Executive Director
St. Joseph Neighborhood Center
904-824-1752 ext. 503
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AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATION:

1107 N Ponce De Leon Blvd • Saint Augustine, FL

GOOD CHICKEN
FOR A GOOD CAUSE

10% OF PROCEEDS
WILL BE DONATED TO

CATHEDRAL PARISH SCHOOL
SEPTEMBER 10TH · 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM






